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March 22, 1994

Mr. Robin DeLaBarre, Acting Director
Office of Export and Import Control
Bureat, of Political-Military Affairs
U.S. L'epartment of State
Washington, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr. DeLaBarre:

Enclosed is a letter dated March 18, 1994, from Nissho Iwai American

Corporation which requests an amendment to export license XSNM02739 to ship

21 additional fue elements to Japan Atomic Energy Research Institute for

loading into its JMTR reactor. Assurances from the Government of Japan are

required that the material will be subject to all of the terms and conditions

of an agreement for v. operation. Your assistance in obtaining the necessary

assurances will be appreciated.

Sincerely,

Ww 2 h-
RonaldD. Hauler, Director
Division of Nonproliferation, Exports

and Multilateral Relations
Office of International Programs

Enclosure:
Ltr. dtd. 3/18/94
(XSNM02739/01 - Japan)
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